
Calling all local primary aged children 

 

FREE BASKETBALL SESSIONS FOR OUR NEXT GENERATION OF STUDENTS 

The mighty Worthing Thunder is coming to Durrington High School! 

We value the importance of investing in our local community and together with 
Worthing Thunder we are delighted to offer FREE basketball training sessions to all 
local primary school students. 

To book your FREE place use the QR code on the graphic below. All sessions marked as 
“Open Courts” are completely free and open to children aged 5 to 11. Sessions will be 
organised in age group and will start in June. 

Come along and play for free on our brand new courts and train with staff from our local 
National League Team! 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/worthingthunder?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVf71AYzaMx3SGtRElnYkkcuJjmLIgZ5FzMeFQlyJXaA9b1emBhl7l7oW1k1rVeQYm-okHCx7Wd-uEsmlLLhdGcT3NuEQ5wUayMQl6zns27-sOtijFr-02E2mOirYtFEQneGyLh9tT3gxdf_OltNOsrivAHBPp2sD5Ja7eiJI8HQg&__tn__=-%5dK-R

